
NEWSLETTER
Welcome to Grace Christian Academy!

NOVEMEBR 2022

Message From the Office 

School Contact

11/11 Friday: No School!
Veteran's Day
11/17 Thursday: TAG Day!

11/18 Friday: December

Lunch Forms Due!

11/22 Tuesday: Half Day-

NO AFTERCARE!

11/23-11/27 Thanksgiving

Break: No School!

11/28 Monday: Mid Q2

11/29 Tuesday: Giving

Tuesday!

12/2 Friday: Babysitting

Fundraiser! (Info to come!)

13000 Zekiah Dr
Waldorf, MD 20601

(301) 645-0406

Office Hours: 7:30-4:00 M-F

Important Dates:

    Lunch Forms Found HERE!

We want thank everyone so far who has donated to one
of our mission driven fundraisers. We have been able to
donate $500 to Samaritan's Purse for hurricane relief
and are currently packing shoe boxes for Operation
Christmas Child. Every time we have expressed an
opportunity to donate, whether it is for the classroom,
nurses office, club or sports team, the office starts to
fill with items. We truly have a wonderful set of parents
here at GCA.  With the holiday season coming up we will

have more opportunities to give. We want everyone to
know that while we truly appreciate it, we do not expect
every family to give to every cause. If you can, that's
great! But we want each family to find a way to give that
works for them. All of our ways to give impact a
different part of the school or outside mission. If you
feel led to give, please do! 

We can't say it enough....

https://www.graceknights.org/school-life/lunch.cfm


Photo Retake Day!

GCA Athletics  
latasha.jones@graceknights.org
We are welcoming our newest student athletes playing

on the boys and girls basketball team and the

cheerleading squad. The new practice schedule has gone

out to all players and parents. We look forward to seeing

everyone support the Knights. Our December game

schedule is finalized and found on the school's website.

 Go Knights!  

February
Date TBA
Individual photo retake day will take
place when we have our class photos in
February. Any student who was absent
the day of individual photos will take
their photo on the make-up day in
February. 

If you purchased individual photos, you
must return your photo packet. 

More information to come! 

GCA will participate in a Giving
Tuesday Campaign, if you would
like to give money towards GCA's
ongoing needs to make the school
better. These donations will be tax
deductible. Soon we will send out a
list of needs we plan to use for any
generous giving which comes in.
More instructions to follow. As
always, GCA appreciates the
generosity and support of our
parents!

Giving Tuesday
stacie.buhl@graceknights.org

https://www.graceknights.org/athletics/athletic-calendar.cfm


Student tardies are becoming very frequent. Please
review the school's tardy policy from our handbook. 
 Student tardies to school and to classes can and will

effect their enrollment at Grace and their class
averages. We need your help in getting students to

school on time. 

TARDY!TARDY!



Spiritual Emphasis
stacie.buhl@graceknights.org
Please remember if you feel your child needs
a safe place to talk and work through
feelings, or you as a parent have a concern
please feel free to reach out to Mrs. Buhl.

Here is a quick little devotional to encourage
you as a parent.  

https://shortdailydevotions.com/parenting
-gods-way/

This is a reminder for those who
have not paid their program fees
for the year. Please log into your
FACTS account to check your
balance. These fees should be paid
at the start of the school year and
we have quite a few families who
still have balances. Thank you for
your attention to this matter!

Program Fees
nancy.kemmerer@graceknights.org

Out Sick?
If your student will miss school due an illness,

appointment, or anything other reason, please
email healthnotes@graceknights.org to let the

office know. This email is used to track
absences. This email is not used as an
avenue to receive information from

teachers or staff as it is not monitored in
that aspect. Health related questions should
be emailed to kristin.barber@graceknights.org.

https://shortdailydevotions.com/parenting-gods-way/


Note From the Nurse:
kristin.barber@graceknights.org
healthnotes@graceknights.org

If you have a received an email or phone call from the nurse requesting
health forms for your student, please have these turned in no later
NOVEMBER 14th. A report is due to the state and we want to do our
best to ensure your child is up to date on everything before it is
submitted.

The flu has arrived! Please monitor your child for symptoms and keep
them home in the event they become ill. Your child must be fever-free
for 24hrs without the use of fever-reducing medication to return. It is
preferred they remain at home until symptoms are improved or a note
from their health care provider stating their return date. Please continue
to remind your children about the importance of hand-washing and
cough & sneeze etiquette. It is imperative that your child is maintaining
a well balanced diet, staying hydrated throughout the day, and getting a
good nights rest.

Student Health Forms

Flu Season

Stay healthy and stay safe!



Used Book Drive
amanda.reed@graceknights.org
Are your bookshelves and toy

boxes starting to overflow?

Consider donating your used

kids' books! We are wanting to

replenish the libraries within

the classrooms. You may drop

off the books in the main office

and mark your student down as

donating. When the book drive

is completed, we will give a

freeze pop to those who

donated.  Books will be leveled

and disbursed amongst the

classrooms.
 

Thank you for your donations!

Part-Time 
After Care Worker
michelle.goodson@graceknights.org

We are looking for part-time

employees for our before and

after care program. The slots

available are T-Th, 3:30-5:30.

This is an hourly position.

Applicants must be 16 years

old. 



Are you wanting to celebrate your
student's birthday at school?

Students are allowed to bring in a
treat such as cupcakes and

cookies to school. All food must
be brought to the office, not given
to the teacher directly or sent in

with the student. 
Any item sent must abide by the

following:
MUST be SEALED from a STORE

AND
MUST have a NUT FREE Label.

Birthday Parties

Your food will not be passed out if the label says made
in a facility the produces nuts. 
No balloons or treat bags. If brought in, these will
be left in the office. The school cannot be held
responsible for any times that may contain an allergen
in a treat bag, nor can we search each bag that is
brought in. 



Spirit Shirt Fridays
We are bringing back our spirit
shirt Fridays! Students are
allowed to wear a Grace shirt
with their school uniform
bottoms. The shirt can be from a
club, sport, camp, or any GCA
related event. 

Let's see that school spirit! 



Is your caller ID coming
up as 'Maybe: Amanda
Reed' when the school

calls? Consider adding
GCA to your phone
contacts! There have

been quite a few people
call the school thinking

that Mrs. Reed has called
them but it was a

different staff member.
Having the school in your

contacts will help clear
up this confusion.     

 301-645-0406 

We are excited to offer the opportunity for parents/guardians to help us spread sunshine to
our teachers here at GCA! We are setting up what we are going to call the "Sunshine

Committee" where we will do just that, There will be many ways to serve as part of this
committee. If you would like to participate, you can do so by either donating your time

volunteering and/or donate monetarily. 
If you choose to donate your time, please email Megan Schaniel at

megan.schaniel@graceknights.org.
Here is a list of areas where we would love help: 

Recess Duty
Classroom Parent - helping with copies, organization, laminating, bulletin boards, etc. 

Monthly Teacher Appreciation gestures - once a month we would like to bless our teachers
with something small, such as coffee, donuts, treats or notes in their mailboxes, raffle for

classroom gifts, etc. 
Teacher Appreciation Week towards the end of the year

If you choose to donate monetarily, this money will help us bless teachers once a month with
the gestures listed above. You can choose to make a one time donation or choose to donate

monthly via PayPal, cash or check. Cash or check can be turned in to the main office in an
envelope that says Sunshine Committee. If you would like to donate via PayPal, use the QR

code on the Sunshine Committee graphic included or head to the Support Us tab on the
school website. 

 



Soccer Clinics are wrapping up and have only a few sessions
remaining for 4th-8th grade!




